Webinar on Academic Integrity and Plagiarism
The Library and Information Centre is organizing a Webinar on Academic Integrity and Plagiarism on 17th and 18th September 2020. Primary audience of the webinar is the postgraduate students of AIISH. The webinar has one session on Managing References using Mendeley on Friday 18th  September 2020 from 4.00 pm to 5.00 pm handled by Dr. Ishima B., Clinical Consultant, Elsevier Inc., and it is open to all. The link for attending the session will be communicated later. 
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								Yours sincerely,
							Library and Information Officer
